
 
June 17, 2024 

 
Madame Chair and Members of the Committee, 

 
On behalf of the Wichita Regional Chamber of Commerce and our nearly 1,500 members, thank 
you for the opportunity to provide written support for legislation related to STAR bonds and a 
stadium project for the Kansas City Chiefs football franchise. 

 
The Chamber supports legislation that would make one-time changes to the statutes governing 
the state’s Sales Tax as Revenue Bonds program to attract the Chiefs to Kansas. The Chamber 
recognizes that a stadium would not be located in the Wichita region. However, we believe this 
project would provide incredible benefits to the entire state. Therefore, we stand in strong 
support. 

 
Very truly yours, 

 
 

 
Jason P. Watkins 
Wichita Regional Chamber of Commerce 


